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Galloway Township, NJ- Nearly 200 students, faculty, staff and community members 
participated in The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey’s Bubbles for Autism event on 
campus today.   

Robert Ross, assistant director of Counseling and Health Services, said, “This year was the 
fourth year that we’ve held the event on campus and we drew the largest crowd ever.” 

Ross noted that many student organizations were involved in the promotion of the event, and 
people across the campus who were not able to attend are continuing to donate to the cause.  
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